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Overnight Detours Planned for McDuff Avenue at U.S. 17 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – In preparation to begin construction on FDOT’s I-10 widening from I-295 

to I-95 project later this fall, overnight detours of McDuff Avenue near the U.S. 17 (Roosevelt 

Boulevard) intersection are scheduled for Monday, August 3 through Thursday, August 7 from 

10 p.m. to 5 a.m., weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

Drivers headed north on McDuff Avenue will be detoured left onto Roosevelt Boulevard south, 

right onto Day Avenue, right onto Roosevelt Boulevard north and left onto McDuff Avenue. 

Drivers headed south on McDuff Avenue will be detoured right onto Roosevelt Boulevard south, 

make a U-turn at Edgewood Avenue onto Roosevelt Boulevard north and continue onto McDuff 

Avenue. (See map below) 

 

FDOT selected Superior Construction to complete the $176.4 million I-10 widening from I-295 

to I-95 project in 2024, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. For more information 

about this project, visit www.nflroads.com.  
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